
 
 

 

 

Physical Education 
 

Please take note of the following when you are purchasing new 

sneakers for your children in the fall: 

1. All students should wear sneakers every day as they have Physical 

Education classes, Playscape, and/or recess every day. 

2. Shoes, sandals, and work boots are not appropriate for Physical 

Education.  In snowy weather, if you dress your child in boots, 

please send sneakers in his/her backpack. 

3. Appropriate and safe Velcro footwear ensures the safety of your 

child.  Velcro sneakers are recommended to lessen person to 

person contact.  We do not permit slip-ons, high top canvas or 

wedged sneakers. 

 


